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Dear Parents, 

 

We are thrilled to announce a unique opportunity for you to showcase your creativity 

and innovation by participating in our Parent STEM (Science, Technology, 

Engineering and Mathematics) Exhibition, which will be held as part of the School 

Exhibition on 9th November 2024. 

We encourage you to participate individually or as a team (of maximum 3), 

presenting models based on sustainability, innovation and enterprise that reflect 

your ingenuity and passion for STEM. 

 

Interested parents can register their names using the Google form provided below. 

Registration must be completed by 25/10/2024. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSemKhaoe9vxGyszEan-

XVbFKp55dZbBD5O8rQQ2mmJP_Y-JDA/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

We are excited to see the incredible innovations and ideas you will bring to this 

competition! 

 

Looking forward to your active involvement! 

 

Warm regards 

Principal 

Dr. Saifudheen P Hamsa 
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